
Thank You to Our Recent Significant Donors
I am moved and humbled by the generosity of the Abington community. Your support is critical to our success 
and we are grateful for your partnership. Thank you for your support for what the program does for so many.  
With your help, all things are possible! 

 – Elizabeth Fitzgerald, Executive DirectorThe Friends of the Abington Township Public Libraries
Robert Abel Jr.
Nancy Abel
R.I and J.K. Abrams
Anonymous
Margaret Mitchell and Philip Anthony
Elizabeth Asplundh
John Basinski
Joanne and Jeffrey Bates
Robert Kavash and Ellen Baxter
Martha and David Becker
Maryanne Bednar
Nancy E. Bell
Marla and Mark Benjamin
 Jo and Jay Blumenthal
Boligitz
Terry and Mark Bond
Helen Boyce
Debra Ann Cipriani, MD, and Glenn Boyd
Mary Alice Briggs-Dicker and David Briggs
Edward Bringhurst
Rebecca and Lee Burnett
Karen Burnham
Karen Byrne
Pam and Doug Callantine
Miriam and Christopher Callahan
Elizabeth Canning
Ingrid and Jonathan Cheng
Eileen Christian
Stephen Christian
Nicole Tomlinson and Andrew Christy
Suzanne and Frank Ciambrano
Marc Cohen, MD
James Cook
Emily M. Cooper
Roberta and Gerald Coyle
Barbara Dalzell
Daytime Book Discussion Group
Shirley Dennis
Sherrie Diamond
Mary Alice Briggs-Dicker and David Dicker
Jacqueline Morrill and Michael Donahue
Terry Donahue
Carolyn and Daniel DuBois
Elkay Manufacturing Company LLC
Mary Lynn and Paul Ellis
Beverly Engiles
Estate of Joseph M. Faulkner
Lynda Ewald
Doris and Robert Fanelli
Elaine Faulkner
Lizbeth Feldstein
Constance and Andrew Fennell
Barbara and Vincent Ferrara
Fitzgerald's Tire Service Inc.
Leslie Frankel
Louise Geesaman
Julie and Thomas Gennaro
George G. Fitzpatrick Funeral Home Inc.
Glenmeade Trust
 Belinda and Alex Glijansky

Carol Godfrey
Grant and Woolf 
Lauren Greaves
Sheli and Gary Greenblatt
James Gulla
Jackie and Rick Guyton
Nancy and George Hagdorn
Elizabeth and James Hargadon
Nancy Lincoln and Robert Harrison
Hellendall Family Foundation
Kathleen Heron
Betty and Edward Innes
Jiin Ling Wang and Glenn Isaacson
Barbara Jacobs
Marcianne Jacoby
Jenkintown Community Alliance
Astrid and Charles Jessop
Donna Jarrett-Kane and Larry Kane
Dawn and Michael Kantor
Nancy Kaufmann
Catherine Keim
Rhena and Steven Kelsen
Barbara Kitamura
Kiwanis Foundation of Jenkintown
Janet Klein
Michelle and Matthew Koch
Pamela and George Konesky
Michael Kopcho
Janet and Thomas Koszalka
Aaron Krauss
Cathy and Ken Kress
Virginia Kretschman
Kretschman
Marilyn Krupnick
Bette Landman
Zora Meddahi and Ahcene Larbi
Linda Leibrandt
Deborah Leistrum
Gail and Ken Leyden
Regina Litman
Eileen and Peter Loftus
Louis Nayovitz Foundation  

(Neysa Adams)
David Lowe, MD
Carol and James Maccaroni Sr.
Renee and Ted Magida
Robert Maher
Faren Williams and Luke Maki
Maurie and Tomas Markman
Nancy and Jim Marshall
Mark Simpson and Michelle Massaro
Maryanne and Ralph McDevitt
Sandra and Edward McKelvey
Richard Meier
Maureen Miller
Akimi and Daniel Moeller
Beverly and Harry Morton
Philip Murray
NAMI of Montgomery County
Renee and Fred Neibauer

Patricia Nugent
Kathleen and George O'Connell
Old York Road Genealogical Society
 Joseph Oskowiak
Lydia Parke
June Pelley
Penn Community Bank
Courtnay Pitt, Jr.
Elaine and John Platt, Jr.
Natalie Zaslow Price
Primex Garden Center
Kathryn and John Purcell
Frances and Louis Raggi
Stuart Cerato and Angelina Renzi
Rebecca and Kerry Ritts
Joanne and John Rooney
Judy and Sam Rosenberg
Frances and John Rossi
Vickie Rosskam
Rotary Club of Jenkintown
Stuart Rubin
Mitchell Russell
Alice and Herbert Sachs
Beth and John Santangelo
Mimi and Jeff Satterthwaite
Jacqueline and Jeffrey Schaffer
Herbert Schmidt
Roger Schreck
Anita and Bernard Schwartz
Lisa and Daniel Schwarz
Teresa Scroggins
Pat and Bob Seese
Bill Kohler and Dimitra Seiler
Andrea Shafron
Elaine Shay
Marcy and Ethan Simon
Judith Simons
Julie Sinnamon
Elizabeth Sperling
Helen and Kurt Staus
F.E. Crugman and N.D. Stock
Susan Stone
Eden and James Sullivan
Christine Sweeney
The Richard J. Kruger Foundation
Patricia Timmins
Michele and Robert Tinsman
Belinda and Thomas Tyler
Salvatore Valenti
Shirley Walker
Julie and Thomas Wamser
Beth and Tom Warms
Joseph Weaver
Mark Weiss
Sarah Grace McElwee Wells
William R. May Funeral Home Inc
Rick Malone and Nancy Wright
Kathleen Zimmerman
Joseph Zipley

Summer  
Reading  
Quests  

for all ages

ADULT SUMMER QUEST
Join online or  

register by phone.

 TEEN SUMMER QUEST
For teens  

entering grades 7 - 12.  
Kicks off June 21.  

ABINGTON READS!
A buddy-reading program.

Kids (grades K – 3)  
read with  

teens (grades 7 – 12)  
for 45 minutes a week.

 
CHILDREN’S SUMMER 

QUEST
“Tails and Tales”

Preschoolers through 
entering grade 6. 
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Children’s  Programs 

For programs that 
require registration, 
visit our website: 
abingtonfreelibrary.org.

VIRTUAL YOUTH 
AUTHOR EVENT
Ages 7 – 10
Tuesday, June 29 
6:30 – 7:30 p.m.
Jarrett Krosoczka will 
discuss his Lunch Lady 
and Jedi Academy graphic 
novels in a Zoom webinar.
Online registration 
required; start date TBD.
Thirty-five registrants will 
receive a free Lunch Lady 
or Jedi Academy book.

VIRTUAL FAMILY FUN 
NIGHT
“Sensational Snakes”
Ages 3 and up
Wednesday, July 14 
7:00 – 7:30 p.m.
Live Zoom talk by animal 
educator Joy Marzolf  
(The Joys of Nature).
Online registration begins 
June 30. 

VIRTUAL PROGRAMS 
RETURNING THIS 
SUMMER:
“Tails and Tales” Beanstack 
Summer Reading 
Challenges (preschool and 
elementary)
Story Times for ages 2 - 6
Art Workshops  
for ages 8 - 12
Graphic Novel Book Club 
for ages 8 - 12
Doggone Good Readers  
for completed grades 1 - 5

Check abingtonfreelibrary.
org/events or call 215-885-
5180, ext. 128 for details.

Teen Programs 

AB-TAB MEETINGS
Service projects
Art, crafts, fun 

TEEN SUMMER 
READING CHALLENGE 
kicks off June 21.  

YOUTH AUTHOR 
GRAPHIC NOVELIST 
JARRETT KROSOCZKA 
Virtual program
Ages 12 and up
June 30, 6:30 p.m.
Online registration 
required; start date TBD.
The first 15 teens who 
register receive a free copy 
of Hey Kiddo. 

ABINGTON READS
Outdoors. Teens ages 12 to 
17 help children entering 
K through second grade 
practice reading.
Mondays in July; time TBD.  

COLLEGE ESSAY 
BOOTCAMP 
For teens entering junior 
or senior year, and recent 
graduates: Wednesday,  
July 14, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m.
Parent session: Thursday, 
July 15, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m.
Registration starts June 28.

TEEN ART CLASSES 
Virtual program
Ages 12 – 18
Two evenings; time TBD.
Thursday, July 22: 
Night Sky Silhouette – 
watercolors 
Thursday, August 5:  
Bird Feather Bookmark – 
colored pencil 
Supplies can be picked up 
the week before.
Registration is required; 
start date TBD

Adult Programs 
All programs offered via Zoom.

THE RUTH 
AND ROBERT 
ABEL BOOK 
AND FILM 
DISCUSSION 
GROUP

Discussions led by  
Dr. Karen Weekes. 
Wednesday, May 12, 7:00 p.m. 
Catch and Kill  
by Ronan Farrow

TRIVIA NIGHTS
Tuesday, April 27, 7:00 p.m.
Wednesday, May 26, 7:00 p.m.
June-August TBD

DAYTIME BOOK 
DISCUSSION GROUP
1st Thursday of the month, 
1:00 p.m. 
May 6: The Friend by Sigrid 
Nunez
June 3: Reading with Patrick 
by Michelle Quo	  
July 1: The Third Daughter 
by Talia Carner	  
August 5: Escape Artist by 
Helen Fremont

STITCH AND CHAT
Teens and adults
Thursdays, 11:00 – 11:45 a.m. 

Register by phone, email or online:  
215-885-5180, ext. 113, 
abingtonfreelibrary.org, 
AbingtonLibrary@mclinc.org.

Reference News

Digital Magazines  
have moved from RBdigital to 
OverDrive’s Libby App.
All of your favorite magazines, ebooks, 
and audiobooks from RBdigital 
have moved to OverDrive’s Libby 
app! You can access the more than 
1,000 magazine titles through the 
Libby, the on-tap reading app. To get 
started, head to our Digital Branch at 
abingtonfreelibrary.org/digital-branch 
and click on OverDrive/Libby. 

The genealogy database, Ancestry.com, 
is available to you at home through 
June 30, 2021 due to the generosity 
of ProQuest.  A Library card is 
required for access.  Sign into your 
library account on our website under 
MyAccount, then select E-Sources 
from the Search drop down menu in 
the MCLINC catalog. 

Ancestry provides access to U.S. and 
some European census data, ship's logs 
and passenger indexes, vital records 
and social security death index records, 
WWI draft registration cards, maps, 
genealogy reference books, and more. 
Provided by Montgomery County.

Ask a Librarian
You can now reach a trusted librarian 
via chat, email, or text as part of 
the Chat with a Librarian service. 
This statewide reference service is 
available all day and night. For quick 
questions, use the new chat widget 
that will appear on our website. For 
more involved questions, email us 
or send a text from your mobile 
device. Live chat help available 24/7. 
abingtonfreelibrary.org/ask-librarian

For more, check out 
our E-Resources page at 
abingtonfreelibrary.org/eresources.
We enjoy hearing from you!  
Stop by the Information Desk;  
call us at 215-885-5180,ext. 113;  
or  email us at  
AbingtonLibrary@mclinc.org.

Mimi Satterthwaite  
and all the reference staff

Announcing free access 
to LinkedIn Learning 
for Abington and 
Rockledge residents. 
LinkedIn Learning offers 
16,000+ online courses 
in 7 languages, expert 
instructors with real-world 
experience, and adds 60 
new courses each week. 



Join the Friends!   
Support Your Libraries!

The Friends are dedicated 
volunteers who support the 
Abington Township Public 
Libraries through fundraising and 
advocacy. The BookCellar, on 
the Lower Level of the Abington 
Library, offers great bargains on 
gently used books, fiction and 
nonfiction, for adults, teens, and 
children, as well as audiobooks, 
music CDs, and DVDs. In addition, 
BookCellar inventory sold on 
Amazon generates additional 
funds. The Friends’ monies are 
used for many programs, including 
enhancement of the libraries’ 
collections, funding lectures, and 
support children’s, teen, and adult 
reading programs. Many of these 
programs have continued through 
the pandemic.

When the Abington library reopens 
later this spring, the Friends hope 
to resume Amazon book sales and 
also to have a mini-BookCellar 
space in the upper level for library 
patrons. The Friends are excited 

to take this first step toward fully 
reopening the BookCellar; we hope 
that you will support us so we can 
help the library continue to provide 
its outstanding programming to the 
local community and beyond.

The Friends meet quarterly. Our 
next meeting will be Saturday, 
May 8, 9:30 a.m. by Zoom. If you 
would like a Zoom invitation to 
attend, please email the Friends 
at FriendsATPL@gmail.com, We 
welcome new members and ideas!

We look forward to seeing the 
library staff and patrons face-to-face 
very soon.

Thank you for your on-going 
support of the Abington Township 
Public Libraries!

- Ellen Baxter,  
President of  

the Friends of  
Abington Libraries

Adult Literacy Program 

Due to Covid, Adult Literacy Program 
services have temporarily moved online. 

Since 1984 we have paired trained 
volunteer tutors with thousands of adults 
who needed to improve their literacy or 
academic skills. 

Free tutoring for adults is offered to: 

•	 Improve non-native English skills

•	 Prepare for High School Equivalency tests

•	 Improve reading, writing, or math skills

•	 Help prepare for the U.S. citizenship test

We offer two English Conversation classes 
for English language learners each week.

Are you interested in becoming a literacy 
volunteer tutor? No experience required! 
Please contact the office for information.

We can’t wait to return all tutoring and 
classes to Abington Free Library. In the 
meantime, tutoring, classes, and training 
are held over Zoom.

For more information, call 215-885-5183 
or send email to ablit1@yahoo.com.

- Elizabeth Sperling,  
Literacy Coordinator

Happy Retirement, Miss Vickie!
Vickie Rosskam retired from Abington Free Library on November 20 after 18 years of service in the 
Children’s Department. A former teacher at Abington Friends School and All Hallows Nursery School, 
Vickie started as a part-time page in 2002 and moved up to part-time library assistant in 2005.
Always warm and personable, “Miss Vickie,” as she came to be known, developed a strong fan following among 
the families in her story times for two- and three-year-olds. She made a point of getting to know the children and 
remembered many who had been in her library programs long after they had entered grade school.
Vickie also maintained the Children’s Department’s fiction and non-fiction book displays, helped oversee Doggone 

Good Readers programs on Saturdays, and spearheaded the department’s efforts to update and expand its circulating story time kits.
We are grateful for her service and wish her well in the years ahead. - Carolyn DuBois

Head, Children’s Department

The views and opinions expressed in various library programs are solely 
those of the presenter and do not necessarily represent the  

views of the Abington Township Public Library or the  
Friends of the Abington Township Public Library.



Spotlight on Elizabeth Fitzgerald
Abington Library was pleased 
to welcome Elizabeth “Liz” 
Fitzgerald as our new executive 
director in a blizzard on 
February 1. Liz is a Jersey girl, 
born and raised in Monmouth 
County, never more than a 
few miles from the beach. She 
left to go to Loyola University 
in Maryland, where she 
majored in photography and 
creative writing. After college, 
she worked in publishing 
for two years, under the 
misapprehension that it would 
be about books. It was, she 
says, more akin to the movie 
Office Space. Fearing that life 
might imitate art, she decided 
to get a master’s degree in 
library science from Rutgers 
University.  

Liz started her career as a 
Young Adult librarian at the 

Ocean County Library, where 
she developed an Iron Chef 
program with the Culinary Arts 
class at the local vocational-
technical school. She ran it very 
much on a wing and prayer and 
never failed to blow out the 
electricity, but the teens had a 
blast.  

Liz started working as a 
cataloger for the Free Library 
of Philadelphia (FLP), and 
she still loves the quiet order 
and precision of cataloging; 
but management called. She 
worked as a branch manager 
for the Haverford and 
Wynnefield branches for four 
years. While at the Haverford 
branch, she developed a series 
of popular, weekly, hands-on 
cooking programs with the 
Food Trust. She also involved 
local community gardens, so 

participants ended up going 
home with full bags of fresh 
produce. 

When the Parkway Branch 
Central Library of the FLP 
decided to start a Culinary 
Literacy Center, Liz applied 
for and was hired as its first 
director. She describes that 
position as the equivalent of 
running a small non-profit, 
and her managerial and 
administrative skills grew, as 
well her ability to skillfully 
promote the Center and its 
programs. That’s the skill set 
that led her to Abington. 

Taking over during the state of 
emergency had its benefits, in 
that she had plenty of time to 
get to know her new staff. But 
she is really looking forward to 
the library reopening, confident 
that we will bounce back with 

energy and passion. She knows 
that both the Abington and 
Roslyn libraries are beloved 
community loci and she hopes 
to do a good job stewarding 
that relationship.  

On the personal side, Liz is 
married to a middle school 
math teacher with a focus 
on special ed; they live in 
Manayunk with their two 
children. 

- Lois Odabas 
Staff Writer

Abington Free Library 
1030 Old York Road, Abington, 19001 
215-885-5180, abingtonfreelibrary.org
Circulation Desk	 ext. 112 
Information Desk	 ext. 113 
Children’s Department	 ext. 128 
Executive Director	 ext. 114 
Office	 ext. 115 
Adult Literacy	 ext. 127 
Friends of the Library	 ext. 136

Roslyn Branch Library 
2412 Avondale Avenue, Roslyn, 19001 
215-886-9818, abingtonfreelibrary.org
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Find more programs and features 
at abingtonfreelibrary.org
Both Libraries offer FREE Wi-Fi!
Abington Library offers wireless printing. 
Find more about Abington and Roslyn 
Libraries: Browse our full calendar @ 
abingtonfreelibrary.org/events. 
Get e-Newsletters, go to 
http://bit.ly/e-NewsletterSignUp  
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